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Dear Residents, October 29,2019

In response to requests from residents, staff have reviewed the procedure for winter
maintenance on the Eighth Line and have made revisions to the ploughing route, which will
result in keeping the hill on the south side of Dundas Street open for the duration of the 20191

2020 winter.

As you may have noticed this spring and summer, the Town of Erin worked on enhancing the
quality of road safety, by completing minor drainage and forestry improvements to the hill, in
addition to the grading that took place this spring.

To ensure the continued safety of Town of Erin drivers and residents, the winter maintenance
will be monitored on the hill, and may result in periodic closures during extreme weather
conditions.

We are dedicated to continuing to work with the community to provide service excellence.

Nick Colucci

5684 Trafalgar Road, Hillsburgh, ON. NOB 120


